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February 12, 2018 
 
Alan W. Freidman, Secretary 
General Faculty and Faculty Council 
The University of Texas at Austin 
 
Dear Alan:     
 
I have reviewed the enclosed proposal from the Educational Policy committee for changes to the 
2018 Honors Day Criteria for selection of Distinguished College Scholars in the 2018-2019 General 
Information catalog, (D 15920-15922). I have no objection to the proposed changes and approve on 
behalf of my office and President Fenves.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Maurie McInnis 
Executive Vice President and Provost 
 
Enclosure 
 
cc: Seema Agarwala, Chair, Educational Policy Committee 
  Shelby Stanfield, Registrar 
  Lawrence D. Abraham, Associate Dean, School of Undergraduate Studies 
  Douglas W. Bolin, Office of University Events    
  Debbie Roberts, Executive Assistant, Office of the General Faculty 
  Michelle George, Administrative Manager, Provost’s Office  

  
  
      
 
 


